
 March 31, 2022 

 

MEMORANDUM LETTER OF SUPPORT (LOS)   

FROM: Scott Degler, Independent Consultant for HVAC Industry 

SUBJECT: Professional Interest in Green Filterless Air Purification and Remediation Solution 

 

My background spans more than 30 years of providing HVAC solutions for Commercial applications, 

including 12 years as founding owner of an Engineering company and 16 years of managing Building 

Technology Sales for the Northeast US territory for a Fortune 500 company. 

The unique approach taken by the CAZ system presents a very advantageous solution for the HVAC 

industry. Currently employed air quality remediation technologies each suffer from limitations such as 

narrow pollutant target range, disposal of contaminants, degradation over time, excessive energy 

consumption, generation of considerable waste product, as well as safety concerns if procedures are 

not followed. The CAZ system uses a technology that inherently avoids these shortcomings. 

The continued development of this technology has a clear path to success and would likely elevate the 

current standard of occupant health via air quality improvement for the buildings industry. Its potential 

impact would be both welcome and timely. 

I recommend that AFVentures/AFWERX SBIR Phase II be awarded for this topic AF212-CSO1. 

Please contact me with any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Scott P. Degler 

Independent HVAC Industry Consultant 

Stonington, CT 

 

 


